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To	IPART	
I	am	writing	to	express	strong	dissatisfaction	with	current	solar	electricity	feed	
pricing.		The	very	minimum	changes	toward	a	fairer	pricing	structure	should	
include:	
	
A	feed	in	tariff	which	increases	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity;	
	
The	feed	in	tariff	should	be	regulated	to	ensure	retailers	have	to	offer	an	
appropriate	minimum	rate;	
	
The	rlfeed	in	rste	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar	energy	to	Australia	as	a	
country	ands	its	citizens	and	environment	today	and	into	the	future.	
	
The	drop	from	60	cents	per	unit	to	6	cents	per	unit	has	had	a	severe	impact	on	
our	ability	to	manage	household	costs	and	is	an	uncoscionable	cut	to	we	
Australian	citizens	who	have	made	investment	into	clean	renewable	energy	
producing	stuctres.		Doubling	the	6	cent	per	unit	rate	is	really	a	minimum	
acceptable	increase.	
	
Heather	Myhill	
	
Heather	Myhill		
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